

Board of Directors

Roger Beck, DDS Board Chair

Joseph Cassidy
Vice Chair

Paul Dombroski Treasurer

Bob Sollaccio, MD

Vice Treasurer

Kibe Lucas Secretary

Bruce Hess, DO Director

Deb Fischer Director

Michelle Bayless Executive Director

Cathy Baldwin-Johnson, MD

Medical Director



P. O. Box 871788 Wasilla, AK 99687

P (907) 357-5157 F (907) 357-5159

www.thechildrens-place.org

The Children's Place A place to be heard...A place to be helped.

Dear Friend,

On Friday November 8th, 2019 from 12-2pm our friends at Matsu Title will host the Annual Soup and Bread Luncheon fundraiser for The Children's Place. They will serve soup and bread for lunch, and have a silent auction of beautiful quilts and cookie jars filled will delicious treats for you to bid on and by doing so, support The Children's Place. We look forward to seeing you there!

The Children's Place has been making a positive impact in the lives of child victims of abuse in the Mat-Su Valley, since we opened our doors in 1999. We see over 200 children each year, and have offered services and support to more than 3,577 children and their families since opening. We advocate for children and their families and assist them on their path to healing by working in collaboration with the Mat-Su Valley Multidisciplinary Child Protection Team. As a non-profit we rely on the support of our community and we are genuinely grateful for the support we have received that enables us to continue helping children.

The Children's Place and Matsu Title need your help to make this fundraiser successful. Please consider donating a quilt, a cookie jar filled with treats or a monetary donation. We sincerely appreciate all donations that help support this event.

For your convenience, we have included a commitment form with this letter. Please fill it out and return it to us no later than November 2, 2019 to allow adequate planning prior to the event. The form can be returned via fax, email, or direct mail. Someone from our office will contact you to arrange to pick up of your donation.

With your permission, in appreciation of your donation, you will be identified on our Social Media Accounts and during our annual Gala.

Thank you for your generosity and support. We would also like to extend our gratitude to North Star Bakery for donating the bread and to Mat-Su Title for hosting this fundraising event and Martilla's Kitchen for the cookies. We hope you are able to join us.

-The Children's Place Staff and Board of Directors



The Children's Place A place to be heard...A place to be helped.

The Children's Place is a 501(c)3 Nonprofit Organization TAX ID Number: 91-1817911

Soup and Bread Luncheon Donation Form

Board of Directors	riedse return tills form no later tildir November 2 2015.
Roger Beck, DDS Board Chair	Mail/Fax/ or Email this form to The Children's Place PO Box 871788
Joseph Cassidy Vice Chair	Wasilla, Alaska 99687 administrative@tcpak.org
Paul Dombroski Treasurer	Fax: (907) 357-5159
Bob Sollaccio, MD Vice Treasurer	Business name (If applicable): Contact Name:
Kibe Lucas Secretary	Email Address:
Bruce Hess, DO Director	Phone Number:
Deb Fischer Director	Mailing Address:
Michelle Bayless Executive Director	Name of Donated Item:
Cathy Baldwin-Johnson, MD Medical Director	Brief Description of Donated Item:
2. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1.	Retail Price: \$
CHILDREN'S ALLIANCE ACCREDITED MIMBER	Yes, I would like to be recognized as a donor in the Children's Place publications as (individual name or business name):
P. O. Box 871788 Wasilla, AK 99687	–
P (907) 357-5157 F (907) 357-5159	☐ I would like to remain anonymous.

www.thechildrens-place.org

Thank you for your donation!

The Children's Place Mission:

To offer hope and healing to children and families impacted by child abuse and neglect through a coordinated community response.